
 

 

 

 

Update: Election of full-time shop steward 
 

Members are informed that there are two vacant full-time shop steward (FTSS) positions in the province. 

Shop stewards who fall within the scope of the GBSSBC in Limpopo are therefore invited to apply for the 

said vacant positions, noting the following requirements: 

 

•  Must have been a PSA member for at least two years. 

•  Sole association with the PSA for at least four years. 

•  Proven ability to recruit new members.  

•  Proven ability to represent members at grievance meetings and disciplinary hearings. 

•  Must have a driver’s license and own vehicle (to be used for PSA duties). 

 

Members should note that to enhance service delivery, preference will be given to one shop steward from 

a national department and the other one from a provincial department. To ensure adequate coverage of 

the province, shop stewards from Waterberg District are encouraged to apply. 

 

Applications must be submitted to lucky.kganyago@psa.co.za. All Applications must reach the Provincial 

Office: Polokwane on or before close of business on 15 July 2023. 

 

Members will be informed of developments.  

 

Employees that wish to join the PSA should contact Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957, Lawrence 

Muvhango on 082 880 8995 or the PSA Provincial Office on (015) 295 0500. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GENERAL PUBLIC SERVICE SECTORAL BARGAINING COUNCIL 

(GPSSBC) - LIMPOPO 

03-07-2023 

 
 


